
Notices Of Motion Submitted Pursuant To Council Procedure Rule No 5.17 

 
To receive the following Notice of Motion submitted by Councillor Aikman, supported 

by Councillor Worrall:- 
 
 

"Mindful of Kent’s geographic position as the gateway to mainland Europe with the 

special policing pressures that creates and the effective links that have been established 

with the Metropolitan Police to address criminality that crosses the common boundary; 

this Council fully supports the retention of Kent Police and its development into a stand 

alone strategic force. 

 

This Council therefore urges the Home Secretary to have proper regard for the particular 

challenges of successfully policing the County of Kent, which provide a logical and 

strong argument for maintaining the Kent Police force that will continue to enjoy the 

support and confidence of the people of Kent." 
 


